
 

 

 

Notice: Consultation Paper – Insurance 2019 “Licensing of Insurance Adjusters 
and Damage Appraisers in New Brunswick” out for Comment 
  
 
The Financial and Consumer Services Commission, Insurance Division, has released a Consultation Paper 
proposing changes to the adjuster and damage appraiser licensing regimes.  
 
Stakeholders are encouraged to comment on the proposals put forward in the Paper. Please send your 
comments in writing on or before 2 July 2019.  
 
All submissions should refer to “Consultation Paper – Insurance 2019”.  This reference should be 
included in the subject line if the submission is sent by email. Regardless of whether you are sending 
your comments by email, you should also send or attach your submissions in an electronic file in 
Microsoft Word format. 
 
Please address your submission to: 
 
E-mail: consultation@fcnb.ca 
 
Alternatively, submissions may be sent by mail or fax to: 
 
Insurance Division c/o David Weir 
Financial and Consumer Services Commission 
200-225 King St.  
Fredericton, NB E3B 1E1 
 

Fax: (506) 453-7435 

https://fcnb.ca/sites/default/files/2020-10/Consultation%20Paper%20-%20Insurance%20-%20May%202019%20-%20Licensing%20of%20Insurance%20Adjusters%20and%20Damage%20Appraisers.pdf
consultation@fcnb.ca

